EDITOR
PAUL TEETOR
ASSISTANT EDITOR

HARVEY C. KENDALL
BUSINESS AND
ADVERTISING MANAGER

The ROTARIAN OFFICIAL MAGAZINE OF ROTARY INTERNATIONAL

TELEPHONE
STATE 4016

35 EAST WACKER DRIVE
CHICAGO, ILL.
U.S.A.

October Fourth
1 9 3 8

Dear Dr. Allen:

* Thank you for lending us this photograph of yourself for use in our "Chats on Contributors" page.

We're looking forward to receiving some interesting comments on the debate. If any are particularly good, we may present them in our "Open Forum" column, in which case copies will be sent you.

With kind regards and all good wishes,

I am

Cordially yours,

Paul Teetor

Dr. Forrest C. Allen University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

* inclosure